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Dear Members of CASE Community,

We are ending March and going into April. The new month is starting out with
showers. The weather is in keeping with this time of year. It is spring. Spring
brings with it a fresh start and endless possibilities. I hope you are all taking
advantage of the temperatures and the ability to be outside as a group. With
that, I share with you this newsletter capturing highlights, activities, and notices
from the collaborative this past month. Here’s wishing you all a favorable and
successful April!

Sincerely,
Sanchita
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PROGRAM UPDATES

MCAS UPDATE

“ELAMCAS - Grade 10 has to be taken on certain dates. It has gone

well at Colebrook School. Proctors were prepared. Students took the

test. Coverage went well. Space worked out. MCAS will be back at

Colebrook in May for Math and for Biology in June. MCAS Alts were

brought to the central office today and are getting picked up today.

For District Classes - Grades 3-8 have windows of testing. Melissa and

Carla are coordinating the tests in district classes.”

- KimMunroe, Principal, Colebrook School
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TIP PROGRAM NEWS
Faculty in the TIP Program are participating in a book study, Lost

and Found by Ross Green. Carla Chioda is leading this project.

The group is exploring practical Ross Green’s guidance for

implementing his empirically-supported Collaborative & Proactive

Solutions (CPS) problem solving model with students exhibiting

behavioral challenges.
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COLEBROOK SCHOOL NEWS
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COFFEE CART - “Two to three students across programs at Colebrook

School are involved in making coffee and pastry each week. There is

also a culinary and vocational aspect to this activity where coffee and

a pastry made and delivered to staff in the building. Staff complete a

Google Form with their orders earlier in the week.

Between 9-10 am on Fridays, students reviewmoney transactions, go

over some scenarios, and head out to deliver coffee. Sometimes they

go independently and sometimes with the Transition Specialist, Kate

Sullivan. They deliver and then clean up.”

- KimMunroe, Principal, Colebrook School
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COLLEGE VISIT - “Students from the Colebrook TIP and Empower

programs attended a college visit to Mass Art onMonday. They were

impressed with the level and breadth of art displayed and enjoyed

walking through the studio spaces. One student who had little idea of

what he wanted to do after high school declared, “I’m not going to lie.

I think I want to become a graphic artist”! Another thanked the staff

repeatedly for a wonderful day.

Sincerely, Jessica Grill (Counselor)
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TRANSPORTATION UPDATES

“A parent organization in Thoreau School in Concord reached out and
was apologetic that they did not include CASE drivers in their
appreciation. A parent representative of this organization came by the
CASE transportation office yesterday with gift cards for drivers and said
that from now they will include us in their appreciation.”

- By Marty Finnegan, Transportation Manager
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CETT TEAM UPDATES

PD OPPORTUNITY

AAC Workshop - April 12, 2023

https://mail-attachment.googleusercontent.com/attachment/u/0/?ui=2&ik=9aa6ad1b7d&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-f:1761612599032356493&th=187281534d2d1e8d&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=f_lfs7e1cs0&saddbat=ANGjdJ-PtDrOnIJs06gANMPhHfyRvXVDf14Iywy2MDLNQ1uh4cYgKnm6tdFDdrGcNdwC8Mb4qVlh60zXiVp85759oQArGhip8CjEimxusmL1r5mddddsBHfp0WuNEfJ_OiSzc8TIj7Ps52_m_nchYUmq4etFaribxG0qEhUlgLcWNF3jRvKZeC8fhEU-nMejQ6IJTezDAW1444pgInM_-5ml_q95-7uHv68p3CgJISblqGqu-do1f7rEkX5KGEakPRxqT0F_oCG-JeS2cX8Zyhr0UsLld2VyF6C79Zp4TmjHTTylxKQytkdhyTRiicwwVkxc85xTxiJWVqJF7IMFOqpDd_NABYsYwy_zQUYNCLOcOiEyTbDPNXIpf56LG7f8NVxbzUAePn4nl7ss5a5Kqfrf0Ui0EwOW1EkipX960MJWW8gn7Z7-xUhUKXbfdCdxTIQLhkXmTx9Ej04LoWIoP2mD39N0NfX8AFdDC9lAvCDWCEjiP00AskcUXKuEca3jR8V0JrVGlPnqSPFg39yt4OVyDyXH9ID0RiXEWiQeVRk4KlVJ_nqOKpCkIWhb1xl7xMivrzHE1nmHQslrUg1FRoDursq7gEgdfA9c_cm04Tu58H3aKxs4CyfR7COAadOqHg_tYfoGqkJw8okBtjD2AsMcrM2YCAqW0h2S_TByfoRn4G-0TF-oD5xlDycPdFaOb55vrAa-iL1-iRfb9WmqoKjK5ZQTiPODyIE6zaavMXUjXjca_ER0rNRdRvgWsCe7ckq3q0gOLdqicgPmNz4Qe8n7bTm1FW-T98_8IXYM8106nxl1337ZkGKQaK45tf7XShamxHQZeFVlI8Is0VCQcuIaXo4bYrYERK_gruSurwZ9Q8nkdix0MYkgVKKC0VJOaWdVyhLYLcQBngQEryqR9CgO2BstVxIHjPuusZ9xEoGFVIlCTXJ1Fq--Ahd0IZ9dGRE1WehMVy8iCNexrjQNM58tvDjaw9dm-mVuxdFCbDcKofU2rLlkGRfyx6lkge8


Central Office
120 Meriam Road

Concord MA 01742
Tel: 978-318-1534
Fax: 978-371-7858

DEPARTMENT UPDATES

PIZZA FACTORY

SPRING CLEANING

“As the weather warms up it becomes time for spring cleaning. Here are
some great tips on how to go about getting it clean and organized.

https://blog.williams-sonoma.com/how-to-clean-your-kitchen/

- By Kathryn Dietel, Culinary Specialist

https://blog.williams-sonoma.com/how-to-clean-your-kitchen/
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PARENT AND COMMUNITY UPDATE

Debbie Lilley, parent of a student in CASE’s EMPOWER HIGH SCHOOL

PROGRAM, is our Parent Liaison. Debbie organized a meeting at

Colebrook School with interested parents/families on March 17, 2023.

The purpose was to plan their activities for the spring.
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ROUNDTABLES

CASE Special Education Directors Roundtable took place on
March 3rd, 2023 and March 31st, 2023.

CASE Out of District Coordinators Roundtable took place on
March 9th, 2023.
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APRIL 2023
CALENDAR OBSERVANCES
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